
Join us!
Crescent Street Housing and Reverend 

Ford Playground Expansion Project

SAVE 
THE 

DATE!
The Crescent Street 

Working Group is charged
with overseeing the 

creation of eight units of 
housing and the 

expansion/renovation of 
the Reverend Ford 
Playground in the 

Crescent Street - Curve 
Street neighborhood, on

Project Update

Public Input Meeting
September 26, 2017

6:30 pm to 8:30 pm ~ Presentation and 
Q&A

Graciously hosted by the

Auburndale 
Community Library 
375 Auburn Street

At this meeting, the design team will update the 
community on the project design on the park and 
housing. There will be schematic design concepts 
for public viewing and comment. The Project Team 
will consider all feedback to move forward on a 
single path for the Site Plan Approval Process.

the former Parks &
Recreation Department 

facility.

Visit the project 
webpage:

http://www.newtonma.gov/
gov/planning/hcd/ 

crescent_street.asp

Sign up for email alerts:
www.surveymonkey.com/

r/70Crescent

Questions? Comments?
CrescentStreet@NewtonMA.gov

or call Rafik Ayoub 
Project Manager 

Public Buildings Dept.
617-796-1600

You will meet:

The Design Team
David Eisen, FAIA, Partner, Abacus Architects + Planners
David Pollak, AIA, LEED AP, Partner, Abacus Architects + 

Planners

The Owner’s Project Manager Team
Rudy Barajas, Construction Services Manager, City Point 

Partners
Michelle Ciccolo, President & CEO, The Ciccolo Group

The Landscape Architect

Deneen Crosby, Principal, Landscape Architecture, RLA 
Crosby | Schlessinger | Smallridge, LLC

Along with your project representatives, the Crescent Street Working 
Group and members of the Parks and Recreation, Planning and Devel-
opment, and Public Buildings departments.

By City Clerk at 5:01 pm, Sep 18, 2017


